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October 28, 2014

Dear Father Patrick,

Congratulations on being recognized as a 2015 Best Christian Workplace! We
realize that much of the reason for Chalice Canada’s outstanding results is due to
your leadership.

We believe Christian workplaces should set the standard as the best most
effective workplaces in the world. As you know, it takes intentional effort to
create a positive workplace environment. Integrity, transparency, compassion,
and trust are characteristics people long for in their relationships with others and
from their leaders. To receive such positive feedback from your staff causes us to
believe that the flock God has entrusted to you is well cared for. (1 Peter 5:2). We
want to encourage you and all your team to press on. You are witness to the
world for Christ, not only in ministry, but also in how you serve and treat each
other in a Christ-like manner.

The last week of January 2015, BCWI will issue a press release with Chalice
Canada included in the list of 2015 Best Christian Workplaces. In addition, we
are placing your workplace name and logo on our website ‘lists’ page and have
provided a certification logo via email to add to your website.

Well done, good and faithful servant.
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Al Lopus
President

alopus@bcwinstitute.org

Certificate enclosed
Email cc: Randy Spaulding
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